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WINE-RAIL EXCURSIONS RETURN TO SLO RAILROAD MUSEUM 

 

San Luis Obispo, CA, April 20, 2024 

 

San Luis Obispo Railroad Museum announces the return of Wine-Rail Excursions from SLO to 

Santa Barbara and back.  Passengers leave the Museum (located at 1940 Santa Barbara Avenue in 

San Luis Obispo) by van at 11 am and enjoy snacks and docent-led information, arriving in the 

Santa Barbara Funk Zone for Wine Tasting at the Wine Collective at 1 pm.  After tasting wines from 

5 Santa Ynez wineries, passengers have several hours to explore Santa Barbara before boarding 

the Amtrak Pacific Surfliner for a beautiful return trip north with spectacular sunset views along the 

coast.  Trips in 2024 are available on May 18, June 22, July 20, August 17, and September 21.   

  

Excursions include van and railroad transportation, wine-tasting, light refreshments, and a docent 

for the day.  

 

Cost is $129 and tickets are sold on 805-TIX (www.my805tix.com).  Seating is limited! 

 
The San Luis Obispo Railroad Museum is a non-profit educational museum preserving the railroad 

history of the Central Coast of California.  Learn more at www.slorrm.com.   
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